Dear Burr Community,
 
Please be aware that the last progress report for the 2013-2014 school year will be accessed electronically through Infinite Campus. It will be available on Wednesday, June 18 at approximately 3:00. Please note that we will not be sending a paper copy home. 

In order to access Infinite Campus, you will need your parent activation code. You should have received that code earlier in the year. Please call Burr's office if you have any questions about your activation code and /or accessing your Infinite Campus account. I will be sending additional directions home in the next few days that will help guide you to the progress report once you log in to Infinite Campus.

Thanks for your assistance,

Jason Bluestein
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